
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INITIAL PROPOSALS FOR CONTRACT MODIFICATIONS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Roseville City School District Board of Education 

will hold a public hearing regarding the initial proposals for contract modifications 

between Roseville City School District and the California School Employees’ 

Association #475, (see attached). 

The Governing Board encourages participation at the hearing by parents, 

teachers, bargaining unit leaders and members of the community interested in the 

affairs of the school district. 

The hearing will be held during the Roseville City School District Board Meeting, 

in the George Linsley Board Room, located at 1050 Main Street, Roseville, California, 

on October 7, 2021, beginning at 6:00 pm.  Immediately following, the Board will take 

action to adopt the initial proposals for contract modifications between Roseville City 

School District and the California School Employees’ Association #475. 


